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Exam Hall Theatre Room 1 Room 2 Room 3 Room 4

Breakfast and
refreshments

08:45-09:30

Welcome

Talk: Teaching tech away 
from the computer screen
Talk: Learning coding 
outside the box (diverse 
learning styles)

Workshop: Blink, buzz, 
build – An Arduino crash 
course

Workshop: Hands-on with 
the Raspberry Pi Pico – 
Low-tech, high-impact 
projects from Kenya and 
South Africa

Workshop: Code Club 
projects unplugged

9:30-9:50

Lunch13:00 - 14:00

Closing session13:00 - 14:00

10:00-11:00

Demo: Creating a 
collaborative platform 
game in Scratch

Workshop: Powering 
possibility – AI, 
sustainability, and youth 
empowerment with 
Raspberry Pi computers

Workshop: Unlocking 
Code Club resources – 
A guide for new and 
experienced leaders

Workshop: Code Club 
projects unplugged

11:10-12:10

Talk: Coolest Projects – 
get involved!

Discussion: Reaching 
children from underserved 
communities – Challenges 
and practical approaches

Discussion: Fundraising 
and grants – A community 
success story

Discussion: The fun of 
running a club (it's not a 
classroom)

Demo: Python, how to 
get started with a simple 
activity

12:20-13:00
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